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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Sunday 9th May 2021 

 

PUBLIC ADVISORY 

 

Closure of the Head Office, Division of Education, Innovation & Energy for 

sanitization.  

 

The Division of Education, Innovation and Energy wishes to advise its stakeholders and 

members of the general public that its head office located at Singh’s Building, Dutch Fort 

Scarborough will be closed on Monday 10th May 2021 to facilitate the sanitization of its 

offices.  

Persons with an interest to conduct business with the Division can do so via our website 

www.thadeie.gov.tt or our social media page. Business would resume on Tuesday 11th 

May 2021 between the hours of 8:00am to 4:15pm.  

The Division apologizes for any inconvenience caused by this closure.  
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